
Erratum

The Journal publishes corrections when they are of significance to patient care,
scientific data or record-keeping, or authorship, whether that error was made by an
author, editor, or staff. Errata also appear in the online version and are attached to
files downloaded from jbjs.org.

In the article entitled “Transtibial ACL Femoral Tunnel Preparation Increases Odds of Repeat Ipsilateral Knee Surgery,” by Andrew
Duffee, MD, Robert A. Magnussen, MD, Angela D. Pedroza, MPH, David C. Flanigan, MD, MOON Group*, and Christopher C.
Kaeding, MD (2013 Nov 20;95[22]:2035-42), one of the members of the MOON Group (Warren R. Dunn, MD, MPH) was not
listed in the footnote. The footnote should have read “*MOON contributing authors: Kurt P. Spindler, MD, and Laura J. Huston,
MS (Vanderbilt University School of Medicine); Rick W. Wright, MD, Matthew J. Matava, MD, and Robert H. Brophy, MD
(Washington University School of Medicine at Barnes-Jewish Hospital); Eric C. McCarty, MD (University of Colorado School of
Medicine); Robert G. Marx, MD, MSc (Hospital for Special Surgery); Richard D. Parker, MD, Jack T. Andrish, MD, andMorgan H.
Jones, MD,MPH (Cleveland Clinic); Annunziato Amendola, MD, and Brian R.Wolf, MD,MS (University of Iowa); James L. Carey,
MD, MPH (University of Pennsylvania); and Warren R. Dunn, MD, MPH (University of Wisconsin).” The online versions of the
article have been corrected.
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